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The S’Mart Community is the St Martins School parent community (replacing the PTA and fundraising 

committees) that helps the school by fundraising, giving practical support and by helping develop a stronger 

parent community. Check out our website for more details: https://www.smartcommunity.org.nz/  

 

TOMMORROW! Fortnightly Friday morning catchup  
 

From 8:30am and after you’ve dropped the kids off, grab a free hot drink from the Hall kitchen and 

have a chat and laughs with other school parents and caregivers - a great way to get to know more 

people!  

 

S’Mart Community Get Together! 
7:30pm Wednesday 29th March  

St Martins school hall 

 

Bring a friend and enjoy a glass of wine and nibbles and put forward YOUR ideas about what OUR 

school community could do and learn what’s involved to make them happen! 

 

The evening commences with a short welcome and our very own Catherine Fink providing a 

perspective on   “Volunteering … is it good for you?” 

 

This will be followed by a session to share your ideas, including reporting back on the community 

survey, and a short Annual General Meeting. Did we mention…. Wine (and beer) and 

nibbles provided!   

 

Community survey! 

Make sure you’ve returned your survey (or completed it online) on what you would like from your 

school community to the office by 3pm TODAY and be in the draw to win a $25 Fava voucher. 

 
Interested in the details?  
 
Now that the operation of the S’Mart Community has bedded in a little more, some changes to the 
S’Mart Community constitution have been proposed to ensure the constitution reflects the way the 
S’Mart Community operates. These changes will be voted on at the Get Together - you can take a 
look at the proposed changes at the Office.   


